
 

                                                              FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

With November 5th coming up, the District continues to connect with our 
residents to inform voters about the proposed referendum questions. We will be 
adding any common questions that we have been hearing from the community. 

Where can I get more information about voting? 

Visit the myvotewi.gov  website to learn more about your voting options.  

Wisconsin voters can receive their absentee ballot by mail. If you are a regular voter who would like to vote in 
the 2024 General Election, make sure to submit your request for an absentee ballot by October 31, 2024. 

Vote early in your Municipal Clerk’s office  - Voters can request and vote an absentee ballot in-person in their 
municipal clerk’s office beginning two weeks before Election Day and possibly through the Sunday prior to the 
election. However, each municipality has different in-person voting hours so please contact your 
municipality directly to confirm your options. ​

 

How can I get more information about the referendum?  

Check out our website, it is our referendum information center!  
 
Informational Meeting Dates -  Viroqua HS/MS Library 

Monday, October 7th   -  6:00 PM  
Wednesday, October 14th -  5:00 PM  
 

Contact District Administrator, Tom Burkhalter. 608.637.1186 or email tburkhalter@viroquablackhawk.org  
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